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In Reply Please Quote 
TELEPHONE 

49890. 

Mr. K. Geary, 
R.F.D. No. 2, 

Wainutport, 
Pennsylvania, 
U. S.A. 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Cable and Telegraphic Address 

" NATBROADCAST." 

Box 488. 
NEW ZEALAND BROADCASTING SERVICE 

IYC Auckland, 

We have to thank you very 
much for your letter of April 6th. It is a 
little surprising that you should hear our 
Station IYC so clearly at such a distance, 
but we are very gratified to know of your 
reception. For the sake of your records, 
we are glad to affirm that your report was 
accurate in every detail. May we wish you 
continued good listening. 

With Best wishes 

J. Proudfoo 
STATION MANA 


